LIVINGSTON COUNTY ADMINISTRATION



LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN

304 E. Grand River Avenue - Suite 202 - Howell MI 48843

TEL: (517) 546-3669 EMAIL: NBurd@livgov.com NATHAN BURD

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

TO: GENERAL GOVERNMENT/HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

LIVINGSTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

FROM: NATHAN BURD - COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

DATE: SEPTEMBER 29, 2021

RE: AGREEMENT FOR LIVINGSTON COUNTY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

The County's current agreement with the Economic Development Council of Livingston County (EDCLC) for economic development services expires on December 31, 2021. The attached resolution would authorize an agreement for 2022 - 2024 and the proposed agreement is attached for your review. The annual cost of \$175,000 remains unchanged from the current agreement that has been in place since 2019. This amount is included in our 2022 budget draft.

I look forward to discussing this with the General Government and Health & Human Services Committee on October 4. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions in the meantime. Thank you!